To whom it may concern: ' October 22, 2012

In lieu of the Utilities Transportation Commission’s recent notification of intent to deny my
permit to move household goods based on allegations of misrepresentation of my application
information and lack of public safety due to my criminal history I, lvan A. Ingram am requesting an
appeal.

During the application process, | spoke with Tina Leipski several times regarding how to
approach the criminal history section of my application. | volunteered to the very extent everything that
my criminal history entailed and sought her guidance on what to write. She advised me to only include
the most recent convictions, which happened to be within the last ten years. She assured me that it
“would not affect” the UTC's decision to grant me a permit. With her encouragement, | proceeded to
follow her suggestion.

As far as public safety is concerned, | do not believe that | pose a threat on the public. | can-
provide evidence that | am trustworthy.

Furthermore, when | received the initial e-mail stating there was intent to deny my permit, | was _
notified that | would be given an opportunity to appeal the matter in the event | composed a statement
clearly saying that | wanted to request an appeal. | was not told however, that | would be required to
submit an additional statement repeating the same information as weli as reasons why | was requesting
the appeal.

Respectfully,

lvan A. Ingram




